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North Central Victorian Goldfields Ground Release 

Tender – Update 
 
 
Kalamazoo has lodged a tender bid with the Victorian Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions 
(“Department”) for the North Central Victorian Goldfields (“NCVG”) land release tender.  The Department 
established a revised decision timeline for the announcement of successful tenders of March 2021. 
 
On 12 April 2021, the Department advised tenderers that the evaluation process remains underway and that 
it will soon provide an update as to a final decision date for announcing the successful tenderers. 
 
Kalamazoo considers that the NCVG land tender is an exciting opportunity for the Company to increase its 
prime exploration tenure in the highly prospective Victorian Goldfields.  Kalamazoo will continue to provide 
updates on the awarding of the NCVG tender as information becomes available.  
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement has been approved for release to the ASX by Luke Reinehr, Chairman and CEO, 
Kalamazoo Resources Limited. 
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